Bal Bharati

PUBLIC SCHOOL

An Institution of the Child Education Soclety (Regd.), Delhl

27.03.2023
Subject: Change of Date for Parent-Teacher Meeting
Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that the date for the upcoming Parent-Teacher Meeting has been preponed from
29th March 2023 to 28th March 2023 on account of Ashtami.

We understand that this change may cause inconvenience to some of you, but we believe it is necessary to
reschedule the PTM due to the importance of Ashtami. We hope that you will be able to adjust your schedules
accordingly and attend the PTM on the new date. PTM £imi ng will be $70M g- @ArT o 1 2-00N0oN-

The timings and venue of the PTM will remain the same. We look forward to meeting you on 28th March and
discussing your child's progress in schoot.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

°

Prln;:ip-al

Ratibad Road, Neelbad, Bhopal - 462044 (M.P)
Tel. : 9111720810

Email : bbpsnb@balbharati.org
www.bbpsneelbad.balbharatl.org
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